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Notice of Lowest Calculated Bid

Ms. Catherine T. Marquez
Licensee
168 Security, Inc.
Room 2B, 2nd Floor Hizon Building 
#29 Quezon Avenue, Quezon City

Dear Ms. Marquez:

We would like to inform you that your agency was declared as the Lowest Calculated Bidder 
for the bidding of' Procurement ofSecurity Services for Biodiversity Management Bureau for 
CY2022* with a corrected bid amount of Nine Million Nine Hundred Five Thousand Two 
Hundred Sixty One Pesos and Twenty One Centavos (P9,905,261.21).

In view of this, your agency shall undergo post-qualification procedure in order to determine 
whether your agency complies and is responsive to all the requirements and conditions as 
specified in the bidding documents. In case your agency passes the post-qualification 
procedure, you will receive a Post-Qualification Notice. However, if your agency fails the 
Post-Qualification procedure, a Notice of Post-Disqualification shall be sent and the next 
lowest calculated bidder shall undergo post-qualification procedure.

For your information and reference.

Ve: 'ours,

DATU TUNGKO M. SAIKOf-^

Director
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